
Welcoming, serving and growing in Jesus 

  

January 22, 2023 
 

Order of Service 
 

Greeting/Announcements 

Jason Luna 
 

Children’s Time 

Justin Hatfield 
 

Song Leader 

Travis Morrison 
 

Majesty 
 

Open the Eyes of My Heart 
 

Prayer 

Elijah Morrison 
 

We Fall Down 
 

Turn Your Eyes Upon Jesus 
 

Oh Lord You’re Beautiful 
 

Lord’s Supper 

Dustin Stokes 
 

Contribution 

Aaron Morrison 
 

Anywhere with Jesus 
 

Ps 34 (Oh Taste and See) 
 

Message 

Justin Hatfield 
 

King of My Heart 
 

Prayer 

Scott Barton 

 

Serve Communion 

Kyle Law 

Aaron Loomis 

Gene Kenyon 

Gaylen Jones 

Aaron Schwartz 

Sawyer Murphy 

Landon Sekulic 

Gene Lund 

Aubrey Cobb 

Adam Barton 

~ELDERS~ 
 

Scott Barton 

Brendan Carroll 

Barney Crawford 

Jon Ewing 

Gene Kenyon 

Gene Lund 

Travis Morrison 

Bob Snider 
 

~DEACONS~ 
 

Bridging Events 
Tucker Jobes 

Building & Grounds 
Kelley Epperly 

Church-wide Fellowship 
Mike Ussery 

Education 
Tom Davis 
Jason Luna 

Finance 
Aaron Schwartz 

Greeting & Hospitality 
Cambre Thrasher 

Safety 
Josh Brumfield 

Seniors & Shut-Ins 
Tim Stockstill 

Service & Outreach 
Aaron Morrison 

Worship 
Jon Davis  

 

~ This Week ~ 

Tonight will be our  

“Youth Led Service” at 5:00 p.m.  

We would love for you to join us. 
 

Thursday’s Ladies Bible Class meets January 
26th at 10:30 a.m.  Linda Currier will be teaching 

on Jacob’s dreams, coat and brothers.                

Quilters meet at 9:00 a.m. 

Card Makers meet at 9:30 a.m. 

Join them if you can. 

           

 

We are honored that you joined us today.  We hope you will be blessed by 
your time with us.  If you have small children, we have a nursery with a 
nursing mother’s room and we also have a cry/training room for your 

convenience.  Please click on the QR code in the top left hand corner of the 
bulletin to leave a record of your attendance.  We hope you can stay around 

for a few minutes so we have the opportunity to meet you. 

Disciples Making Disciples:                                       

What Are We Thinking?                                            

February 18-19, 2023~ with David Deffenbaugh 

The church struggles with evangelism. Something is not right 

when emotions of guilt, anxiety, and frustration accompany 

our consideration of what we know God desires.  So what has 

changed?  Maybe we should think of it this way, the church 

needs transformed from its complacency, ineffectiveness, and 

hesitancy in reaching the lost.  Transformation comes from 

renewed minds (Rom. 12:2).  Conformity to worldly thinking 

can, and has, infected the church.  Our present circumstance 

cannot be denied.  The thinking that has brought us to this 

place is not of God, but of the world.  What the church needs  

is transformed thinking; thinking that is more biblical.  Let's 

spend some time in God's word investigating our own     

mindset, attitudes, motivation, and underlying assumptions 

for making disciples of Jesus the King.  
 

PLEASE COME JOIN US 



 

~In Need of Prayers~ 
 

Fred Lorenz is still in the 

hospital, he has an infection. 

(no visitors please) 

Denzil Raines has a doctor 

appointment on the 20th, to 

have some tests done. 

Tommy Grabber will be 

having spinal surgery in the 

next few days. 

Jim Elliff is in the ICU in 

stable condition.  

Carl & Yvonne Tindall 
Dennis & Carolyn Smith 

Ruth Raines 
Tony Compton 

Nancy Snider, Betty Grabber 
Scheryl Larimore  

Nancy Johnson 
Karen Duncan 

Leona Snider, Gail White 
Louis Crawford  

Les & Brian Horton 
Allen & Carol McCann              

Julie Alexander, Fay Ely               
Orvella Blackburn 

Shirlane Horton    
  

~Family & Friends~ 
 

Dovie Logan                              
(Sue Aherin’s mother)  

Gerry Tassett                               
(Lora Luna’s mom) 

 Tina Bloir                             
(Larry & Sharron Ozburn’s daughter) 

Ronnie Williams                    
(Fred Lorenz’ son-in-law)   

Tom Richardson                     
(Jon & Coyeatte’s son-in-law’s father) 

Marge Langston                 

(Virginia Hayter’s mom)   

David & Barbara High   

(Lucile’s son and daughter-in-law) 

Bonnie Cole 
(Kerry’s Mom) 

Nursing Home 

Ann Freeze  

Virginia Morgan 

Nancy Snider  

Jim Reaves   

Ruth Reaves 

Dennis Smith 

Carolyn Smith  

January 15th 
 

Bible Study:               228 

Morning:         303 

Evening:           141 

Wednesday (1-18)   135 

01-23 Jerry Milligan 

01-25 Lora Luna 

01-29 Tim Marsolf 

01-31 Pat Culley 

02-01 Corbin Snitker 

02-02 Shaneice Alton 

02-02 Chace Eaves 

02-02 Don Gaunt 

02-04 Helen Coltrane 

02-04 Rosalie Cruse 

GATHER:  

at the 
church 

building after evening 
services. 

Shut-Ins 

Van Barnes  

Pat Blackburn 

Ron Bower   

Mary Bratcher 

Don Essex 

Wanda Frost  

Clarence Feeney 

Ola Jean Feeney 

Betty Grabber 

Jeanetta Hardy 

Wayne Harmon 

Betty Holden 

Doris Iorg 

Allen & Carol McCann 

Hazel McDonald 

Sandra Pingenot 

Bob & Betty Stockstill 

Doris Tobler 
 

 

 

 

 

Ladies who Brunch                                  

*IN HATS*  

February 4, 2023 

10am - 12pm 
 

FOOD-FUN-FELLOWSHIP 

Nothing to bring except yourself! 

In order to have enough food and drinks; 
 

PLEASE SIGN THE LIST ON THE INFORMATION DESK 

Happy Hollow Bible Camp 
is still in need of Girls Life-
guards and Backups for 

2023. 11 Camp Sessions 

are planned for 2023.         
Must be a conscientious 
16 year old or older.        

Must be able to pass the 

Lifeguard Training Tests. 
(The camp will pay for 
your certification  training)  

This is a paid position with  

a bonus for staying at camp  

24/7 during our overnight 

sessions.  
Please see your Happy   
Hollow Board Members     

for more details... 

Words can not express how 

much I appreciate all the cards 

and  concern that has been 

shown to me. 

Thank you, Van Barnes 

  

 

      “Honoring all Golden Agers and Empty Nesters” 

                    Saturday, February 11th at 4:00 pm 

                  Water Mill Church of Christ - Fellowship Hall 

        (Hosted by the Ties that Bind Teenagers and Families) 

Thank you to those of 

you who worked so hard 

this week on projects at 

the church building. 


